
Marcel Bischoff and Melissa Rottier
2529 East Broad Street
+1 615-943-5661
mrclbschff@gmail.com

March 6th, 2024

Tree and Plant Commission
City of Bexley, Ohio

Subject: Landscape Plan for Front Yard Fence 2529 East Broad Street

Dear Members of the Tree and Plant Commission,

I am writing as a resident of Bexley to request approval for a landscape plan associated with a
recently permitted 4-foot aluminum fence in our front yard.

Specifically, we propose the following:

Cassady Avenue: Planting ornamental boxwood shrubs, spaced approximately 5 feet apart,
along the fence facing Cassady Avenue, which is set 6 feet 7 inches from the sidewalk.
Ornamental boxwoods offer a classic aesthetic and provide year-round screening.

East Broad Street and Cassady Avenue Corner: Planting four arborvitae at the corner of East
Broad Street and Cassady Avenue. Due to an 8-foot setback from the property line, this
placement would allow us to continue an arborvitae screen along East Broad Street, consistent
with existing landscaping in the neighborhood.

I understand the commission plays an important role in maintaining and beautifying Bexley's
public spaces. I would be grateful if you would consider my request and explore the feasibility of
this landscape plan.

Thank you for your time and dedication to our community.

Sincerely,

Marcel Bischoff


